
Bluffview School Board of Directors
Special Meeting Notice

3/7/22

There will be a special meeting of the Board at 7:00 on Monday, March 14, 2022.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and potentially update BMS Covid protocols.

This will be an in person meeting in the Bluffview Community Room/gym.


